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CAM #25-0778 
 

   
                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #25-0778  
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 
DATE: August 19, 2025 
 
TITLE: Discussion – Draft Ordinance Amending Section 2-281 – Method of 

Procurement to Add Provisions Governing the Public-Private Partnership 
Evaluation Process of the City of Fort Lauderdale Code of Ordinances – 
(Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

 

 
The draft public-private partnership ordinance was last presented to the City Commission 
at its conference meeting of March 19, 2024. At that meeting the City Attorney’s Office 
provided the City Commission with a document that compared the proposed ordinance 
with the requirements of Section 255.065, Florida Statutes and feedback received from 
the Council of Fort Lauderdale Civic Associations (the “Council”). Public comments and 
the direction received from the City Commission at that conference meeting have been 
incorporated into the latest draft of the ordinance. 
 
The proposed ordinance is intended to supplement Section 255.065, Florida Statutes and 
not supplant it in accordance with Section 255.065(14)(d), Florida Statutes.  
 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 – Draft Proposed Ordinance 
 

 
Prepared by:    D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 
Charter Officer:   D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 

 


